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 Hello Coopers Lane Family & Friends! 
 

We made it… half term is here! Well done everyone for your hard work and 
enthusiasm for remote learning over the past six weeks. Children, Parents and 

School Staff alike; you should all feel really proud of everything you have 
achieved this half term.   

 
SNOW has been the key word this week and haven’t you all been having fun! 

Thank you for the lovely photos you sent in showing how you’ve been making 
the most of it, getting outside and enjoying yourselves.  We had so many that 

we decided to put them all together in a special ‘Fun In The Snow’ film: 
https://vimeo.com/511553027/21c6de40ca 

We hope you all enjoy a well deserved break next week and that you have fun 
together with your families.  Stay safe and keep smiling x 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day 
 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Thursday 4th March 
It’s one of our favourite days of the year – 

World Book Day! 
Here’s how we will be celebrating reading for 
WBD this year: 

o Children can bring in an artifact or prop 
from a favourite book or come dressed as 
their favourite book character to our 
Class Connection zoom or into school on 
the Thursday 4th March. 

o We would love the children to send their 
teachers a picture of them reading in the 
most unusual space they can find.   

o Our daily Class Connections will focus on 
reading, sharing our favourite stories, 
books, authors, illustrators and more.  

Please see emailed letter or school website for 
more details 

 

ART EXHIBITION 
 

We have entered Coopers Lane School for: 
 The Royal Academy of Arts Young Artists’ Summer Show.  
It is a free, open submission exhibition for students aged 5 - 

19. Artworks are judged by artists and arts professionals 
with selected artworks displayed online and on-site at the 

Royal Academy of Arts. 
We would love as many Coopers Lane artists to enter as 

possible, so if you would like to start thinking about creating 
a piece of art to enter over half term then feel free! 

 

 
 

If you have been watching Mrs Webb’s art videos and 
creating art at home already and you would like to keep 
working on that project, we can enter that too. We have 

until April to submit artwork so you have time to think about 
what you would like to create.  We can submit up to 3 
artworks per student and will hopefully get a chance to 

create some more together when we are back in school. 
For each artwork submission we will need a jpeg image/s of 
the artwork along with details including a title, medium and 
a short description. Please send your art work to Mrs Webb: 

bwebb@cooperslane.org 
If you would like to take a look at last year’s exhibition, have 

a look online https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/ 
 

	
	



 



 



 



 

HOME LEARING 


